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July 13, 2009

Ms. Tracy Egoscue

California Regional Water Quality Control Board
Los Angeles Region

320 West 4th Street, Suite 200

Los Angeles, CA 20013

Dear Ms. Egoscue:

Request for Postponement of Hearing and
Opportunity for Submission of Written Comments on revised July 2009 303(d) List

The purpose of this letter is to request postponement of the California Regional Water Quality
Control Board, Los Angeles Region’s (Regional Water Board) public hearing regarding the 2008 Los
Angeles Region Clean Water Act Section 303(d) List of Impaired Waters (303(d) List) which is
scheduled for consideration on Thursday, July 16, 2009. We also request an opportunity to submit
written comments on the revised 303(d) List labeled July 2009 that was only made readily available
today. This version includes major substantive changes from the previously published version that would
likely have significant impacts on the Sanitation Districts’ discharge standards and receiving water

~ objectives. We respectively request that adequate time to perform detailed technical review and submit
written comments be provided before the Regionmal Water Board takes action. Due to these
considerations, the Sanitation Districts request that the hearing scheduled for this Thursday be postponed
to a later Regional Water Board meeting. Thank you for your consideration of this request. :

VYery truly yours,

Stephen R. Maguin WL%L&M v
SRM:ATH:lmb _

ce: LB Nye, Regional Water Board
 Man Voong, Regional Water Board
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